
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 1/29/2018 9:32:41 AM
Subject: RE: Please ask

Are we supposed to be sending a letter to Nikki Haley on her behalf or are we supposed to be finding the contact 
information for her?
 
If the later, do you think that Jeff Duncan’s office can help us?
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 7:13 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Fw: Please ask
 
 

From: Kevin L. Bryant
 
Sent: Sunday, January 28, 2018 5:53 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Please ask 
 
This is the granddaughter of old friends from Greenville. Please put in a request to copy her
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone
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